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BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE NEW YORK CONVENTION CENTER OPERATING 
CORPORATION TO CONVENE ON WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28 

 
NEW YORK (September 20, 2022) – The next meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the New York Convention Center Operating Corporation (NYCCOC) 
will be held on Wednesday, September 28, 2022, at 1:00 p.m.   

 
The meeting will take place in the main conference room at the Javits 

Center at 655 West 34th Street in Manhattan.  
 

 
Contact: 
 
Tony Sclafani 
Senior Vice President/Chief Communications Officer 
Javits Center  
(212) 216-2325 
tsclafani@javitscenter.com 
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